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Town of Tamworth  

Planning Board 

*** WORK SESSION draft MINUTES *** 

July 8, 2009 
 

Members Present: Dom Bergen Chairman, David Little, Nicole Maher-Whiteside, Willie Farnum 

Members Absent: Dave Sargent, Tom Cleveland 

Alternates Present: Rebecca Boyden, Pat Farley, Tom Peters 

Alternates Absent: Steve Gray, David Cluff 

The work session was called to order at 7:07 pm. 

Groups of people to address regarding the Master Plan were discussed. David L. presented a list of non-
profits in Tamworth. The list was reviewed and organizations were assigned to members. 

Tom Peters would like to develop presentation questions to ask at the presentations. 

David L. presented a list of possible ideas/questions and answers to use as a guideline during the 
discussions. A lengthy discussion ensued in regards to which topics should be covered at the community 
group meetings. 

The Master Plan booklet should be presented at these meetings. The discussions should include 
information about the Planning Board’s role in the Land Use sections of the Master Plan. Townspeople 
should be told to look for the mailing that they will/will have received from the Planning Board that 
outlines Land Use possibilities, and meetings will be scheduled specifically to discuss Land Use 
Regulations. David L. will be responsible for revising the letter/information sheet, and it will be sent out 
by July 22. Tentative dates for the Land Use Discussions are August 5th at 7 pm, August 17th at 7 pm, and 
August 29th at 10 am. Dom will check on availability of the Town House for these meetings. 

Willie made a motion to adjourn at 8:45 pm. Nicole seconded. APPROVED 

  

 

Submitted by  

Melissa Donaldson 

Planning Board Clerk 

 


